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Newsletter 

 
 
SATS  
Next week our Year 6 children will be sitting their SATS tests. Please could we ask that children arrive 
at school on time, to keep disruption to a minimum, thank you. 
 
Trips and Workshops 
There are several trips and workshops organized for the Summer Term. Below are listed the dates of 
the trip/workshop and the date payments and reply slips are due by. Please could we ask that all 
slips are returned on time, as we need to put lunch orders through in advance, thank you. 
 
Reception – Fairhaven Lake, 6th June – payments by 19th May 
Year 1/2 – Blackpool Zoo, 19th and 20th May – payments by 2nd May 
Year 3/4 – Roman Workshop, 6th June – payments by 22nd May 
Year 5/6 – Mayan Workshop, 12th June – payments by 22nd May 
Year 6 – Hothersall Lodge, 18th June – full payment by 22nd May 
 
Free School Meal Vouchers 
The benefits related free school meal vouchers will be issued again for May Half Term. If you have 
changed your email address recently, please advise the office by Wednesday 14th May, thank you. 
 
Named Uniform 
We have had several children coming to us as they have lost their jumper recently. When the 
weather is warmer, they do take their jumpers off and leave them lying around. Please could you 
put names in all jumpers and let children know how to recognize their own jumper to prevent mix 
ups, thank you. 
We have 9 – 10 jumpers in the school hall which children have lost – please ask in the office if they 
may be one your child has lost. 
 
Hot Weather 
During this hot weather, the children are outside more to make the most of the sunshine. Please 
could you ensure that you put suntan lotion on your children before they come to school. Staff in 
school are not allowed to apply lotion on the children.  
 
In addition, could you please send children with a named water bottle, so the children can stay 
hydrated during the day, thank you. If children bring a sunhat, please ensure these are named. 
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